Japanese American Alumni of the University of Denver
The University of Denver is proud of its relationship to students of Japanese ancestry.  During World War II, DU Chancellor Caleb F. Gates actively recruited internees from the internment camps, beginning a legacy of connection that continues today.  If you are a Japanese American alumni from DU, we want to help you connect to that proud legacy.  
In conjunction with our on-going research at Amache, the Japanese internment camp in Colorado, the DU Department of Anthropology is compiling a list of Japanese American alumni of the University.  This list will be used to send out announcements for events to connect this important alumni community.  If you would like to be included in that list, please email your contact information, as well as information about the years you attended DU to bclark@du.edu.  The DU alumni office would also like to know about you, as well.  They have generously sponsored our first event, the July 3, 2008 dessert reception and open house at the DU Museum of Anthropology.  To add yourself to their mailing list, go to: http://www.alumni.du.edu/Welcome/Alumni/
